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Partners Courtney Leyes and Emily Litzinger co-authored the eighth installment of their QSR
Magazine column addressing employment law questions specific to the restaurant industry. In this
particular article, the hospitality gurus discuss California’s new statewide minimum wage for
covered fast-food employees of $20 per hour effective April 1, 2024.

To read the article visit QSR Magazine.
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